
  

 

November 11, 2018 

Welcome from Pastor Bob 

Whether you're a first time guest or already a part of our St. Paul 

family, I'm glad you've joined us today. We're beginning a new 

series called "The Upside Down Church." Too often people know 

what the church stands against. What would it look like if they 

saw what the church was “for”? In other words, for the next few 

weeks we'll ask, what would happen if the “church” was turned 

upside down?  

 

This Saturday we're hosting a potluck and silent auction to help 

fund our St. Paul ministry budget. I hope you'll bring a dish and 

join us! I'm looking forward to spending time together as a 

church family, and we'll have lots of great items for you to bid on 

to support your church. Check page 4 for more information. 
   
This is one of the busiest times of year here at St. Paul, so be 

sure to look through this bulletin, visit our website - 

stpaulumc.org, or follow our Facebook: StPaulUMCLargo. You 

can also download our app for Apple or Android! I'm so glad 

you're part of the work we're doing for the Lord here at St. Paul! 

Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

for your service and sacrifice 

BRING A DISH TO SHARE 
AND BID ON GREAT ITEMS 

TO SUPPORT ST. PAUL! 
 

See page 4 for more. 
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JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 

OR INSTAGRAM 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about St. 

Paul and what we offer, visit the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby.  One of our pastors will be there after each ser-

vice and would be happy to speak with you! 

VISITING US TODAY? 
If you're visiting us today, welcome! We hope you find St. Paul a 

comfortable place to worship and that you feel God's love.  To find 

out more about us we invite you to: 

Turn to page 9 for the Prayer List. 

WORSHIP at 9 AM 
  Prelude                                               Aaron Cassette, Accompanist 

  Introit       A Charge to Keep I Have  

  Welcome                                Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader                             

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You and Me 

*Hymns America the Beautiful                 No. 696 

  My Country, 'Tis of Thee               No. 697 

*Apostles' Creed                                         No. 881 

*Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                      Pastor Pam Dubov           

  Offertory         Salute to the Armed Forces             Sanctuary Choir  
*Doxology Praise God, From Whom...                 No. 94 

  Prayer of Thanksgiving 

  Transitional Hymn  Marching to Zion              No. 733 

  Message                      "Standing in the Gap"            Pastor Bob Martin 

Psalm 139:7-10 

  Directed Prayer 

*Hymn The Battle Hymn of the Republic             No. 717 

*Benediction                                      

*Postlude                                            

 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 
9 AM Greeters: BJ and Allen Suban 

10:30 AM Greeters: Sharon Herman, Ed and Carol Cook 

 
 

Making a 2019 Commitment 
We've been talking during worship re-

cently about commitment and what it 

means to be "All In" as Christ followers 

and as a local church. There is no other 

organization whose mission and pur-

pose has a greater impact than the local 

church because we are sharing the 

greatest gift of all, the love and grace of 

Jesus Christ. Our ministries, our out-

reach, our worship, everything we do is 

in Jesus' name and we hope that each 

one of us is "All In" to do his work.  

 

Each year we ask you to make a giving 

commitment for the following year so 

that we can build a budget. This is a vital 

tool for us as we plan the ministries of 

the church, but it is also an important 

act of worship and commitment for all of 

us who are part of this church. We hope 

you will take some time over the next 

couple weeks to pray over your commit-

ment, to ask yourself what it means to 

be "All In" and to let God lead you.  

 

We will dedicate the commitment cards 

during worship on Sunday, Nov. 25. 

Commitment Cards are available in the 

pews or the Connection Center. You can 

also make your commitment on our web-

site: stpaulumc.org or through the St. 

Paul app. Thank you for your gifts and 

for your commitment to St. Paul and the 

work we're doing for God's kingdom! 

 
Connection Center 
Our Connection Center is located in the 

room to the side of the sanctuary. Stop 

by if you have any questions, need infor-

mation, or would like to speak to some-

one about St. Paul. One of our pastors 

will be there after each service. 
 

Requested a Name Badge? 
If you requested a name badge, don't 

forget to pick it up in the Connection 

Center! Badges are usually ready to be 

picked up the week after requested.  
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Online Giving 
It's easier than ever to give online, make 

payments or set up one time or recur-

ring contributions. Visit stpaulumc.org 

and click the Give link at the top of the 

page or use this QR code. Our new Giving page is 

more user friendly than ever!  
 

You can pay by ACH (e-check) or by credit/debit card. 

We ask that you check the box when making a credit 

card payment to add 3% to your payment or gift and 

offset the fee we are charged for each online pay-

ment. There is no fee for ACH payments. 

 

Flowers 

If you would like to honor an event or a special person 

with flowers, you can give a flower bouquet to the Glo-

ry of God. Call the church office at 584-8165 or e-mail 

us at church@stpaulumc.org to make an order and 

share your inscription. Bouquets are $40. You can 

pick up the flowers after the second worship or do-

nate them to members who are in the hospital. 

 

Shop at Amazon,  Donate to St. 

Paul!  
When you shop on Amazon, you can 

use Amazon Smile to donate 0.5% of 

your purchase price to St. Paul! Just 

use smile.amazon.com to make your purchases and 

choose St. Paul United Methodist Church as your 

charity. It's the same Amazon you know, the same 

Amazon account, cart and pricing - the only difference 

is the Amazon Smile Foundation will automatically 

make a donation to St. Paul when you shop! Use the 

QR code or visit the Giving page of our website for the 

link to choose St. Paul in Largo, FL as your charity.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: November 11, 2018        9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

       Please update my information. 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident: Here from _______ to ________ 
     

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note          Student         
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children         

               Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens, or simply enjoy the music. You'll notice 

there is a time in our worship to give financially. 

This is how we support the ministries and mis-

sions of our church. We hope you experience the 

love of God with us today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2F&h=ATNUOiB7XOwyOnJjRov9cqTYbnw4Uh7DUp6x-aXlLk2M3UQn1FDebHOKapjMsQ5B6g9IVs8gKrzelRaFmxbUygkuYXPbFiBeDAwxZnrhcKMONXfqUhIjoUn8wwlbDDQBQLKB
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 

 Joining a Small Group 

 Serving at the church 

 How: 

 Serving in the community 

 How: 

 Learning more about St. Paul ministries 

 Specifically: 

Taking a Spiritual Gifts Assessment 
 

Other: 
 

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

I would like to help with: 

Church Auction 

Contact local businesses about donations 
 

Sound Operator Training 
 

Livestream Ministry 
 

Open Arms (10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Mon-Thurs) 

   Pick-Ups   Stocking   Other Help 
 

Children's Ministry 
 

Thanksgiving FOR Pinellas 

 

  
 
 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

I plan to attend: 

Surviving the Holidays | Nov. 18: 2-4 PM 
Survival Guide Booklet—$5 
 

Potluck and Silent Auction 

Auction to Benefit St. Paul 
Join us this Saturday in the LuAnne Willey Fellowship 

Hall and bring a favorite dish! We'll share a delicious 

meal and bid at our silent auction to benefit St. Paul 

and our ministries. This is going to be a fun night, and 

we hope everyone will join us to spend time together 

and raise money to support our church! 

Donate Items to the Auction 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated 

items for the auction! If you have any last minute 

items to donate, contact Arch Johnston at the church 

office 727-584-8165 x245 or arch.j@stpaulumc.org 

by this Wednesday, Nov. 14. 

  

 BRING A DISH 
FOR THE POTLUCK 

BID ON 
17 GIFT BASKETS 

GIFT CARDS AND  

SERVICES 

ART AND HANDMADE 

CRAFTS 

and 

MANY MORE  
SURPRISES 
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Adult Studies 

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sun-

day school classes: 
 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Room 202 in Bldg C 

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 

Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Districtwide Worship Celebration 
TODAY at 5 PM | Sun City Center UMC 
Everyone is invited to Sun City Center UMC for a dis-

trictwide worship celebration. If you want to travel to 

worship with us on the St. Paul bus, meet in front of the 

CLEC at 3:30 PM today. Bishop Ken Carter will speak, 

and worship will include a 100 voice choir and praise 

team, the Tampa Korean Choir, and the Sun City Hispan-

ic Dance Team. Join us for a joyful time of worship with 

our fellow Gulf Central District brothers and sisters!  

 

Handi Thanksgiving This Wednesday 
This Wednesday, Nov. 14 | 5:30 p.m. | CLEC 
Be sure to get your tickets in the Connection Center to-

day for the Handicapable Ministry dinner this Wednes-

day! This year we are using a designated gift to provide 

a meal of chicken tenders, potato salad, cole slaw, din-

ner rolls and cookies before our Handicapable worship. 

Dinner is at 5:30 p.m. followed by a one-hour Thanksgiv-

ing Worship service  at 6:30 p.m. Our Handicapable stu-

dents will help lead worship, which also includes a song 

from our Children's Ministry and testimony from Bob 

McClintock, a WWII fighter pilot celebrating his 100th 

birthday! There are 100 FREE tickets to the dinner 

available for church members and friends. Pick yours 

up in the Connection Center on Sundays or at the 

church office during the week. Tickets are first come, 

first served! 

 

Parent’s Lounge on Hiatus  
The Parent's Lounge is on hiatus until December 12,  

when they will meet for a Christmas Party.  Parents and 

their families are encouraged to join us this Wednesday 

night for the Handicapable Thanksgiving Dinner and 

Worship at 5:30 p.m., and on Wednesday, Nov. 28 when 

we will decorate the sanctuary and CLEC for advent. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dorcas  
Dorcas Sewing Circle meets this 

Wednesday, Nov. 14. Join them 

from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Arts and Crafts 

Room (212) to do simple sewing projects for 

Haiti, area pregnancy centers, preschoolers 

and nursing homes. 
 

Hannah  
Hannah Circle meets on Tues., Nov. 13 at 6:45 

p.m. in the Community Room (201) of the 

Christian Life Enrichment Center. At this 

month's meeting they are: 

 Completing Angel Tree ornaments for the 

Open Arms "Christmas FOR Pinellas" that 

provides children in need with gifts. There 

are 500 ornaments that need to be la-

beled to complete this project.  

 Completing goody bags for the November 

visit to Heritage House, a local assisted 

living facility that the circle visits monthly. 

 Doing a Thanksgiving recipe swap. Make 

15 copies of your favorite Thanksgiving 

recipe to bring to the meeting to share! 

Music and Devotional 
This Tuesday, Nov. 13: 10:30 - 11:30 AM 

LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall 

Join us for music and a devotional as our own Duke 

Low shares a program of original songs and devo-

tional thoughts to help you Grow in Faith. Invite your 

friends to attend this inspirational morning of music 

and more! 
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Candlelight Christmas 
Friday, December 7 | Doors open at 6:30 PM 

LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall (CLEC) 
 

Join us for dinner and a musical performance by 

Ross Kimura and Trinity Faith Andrews. Handmade 

ornaments will be available for donation. 

 

Tickets are $25 

Buy yours in the courtyard between services on Sun-

days or in the church office workroom from 10 a.m. 

to noon on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Sunday, November 18  

 2 to 4 p.m. |Room 106 (CLEC) 
When you're grieving a loved one's death, the holiday 

season can be especially painful. Our encouraging Sur-

viving the Holidays seminar helps participants discover 

how to deal with emotions and traditions, helpful tips 

for surviving social events, and more. Refreshments 

provided.  

 

Cost of the Survival Guide booklet is $5. It includes 

over 30 daily devotions with insights from GriefShare 

experts and tips to manage the holiday season during 

this difficult time. If you plan to attend, register by emailing 

stephenministry@stpaulumc.org or fill out the Connect Card. 

 

TNT (Twenties 'N' Thirties) on Hiatus 

TNT is on a break. Enjoy the holidays, and plan to join 

us on December 2 for a service project! Follow TNT on 

Facebook for info on upcoming studies, events, and 

more:       StPaulTNT  

Our Cub Scout Troop #468 has made thank you 

cards for our veterans. If you are a veteran, 

stop by the lobby on your way out of worship, 

and let one of the scouts know so they can give 

you a card and personally thank you for your 

service.  

 

We appreciate all our veterans and their fami-

lies for the sacrifices they've made for us, our 

country and our freedom! 

The Upper Room 
You can pick up your No-

vember/December, and 

January/February copies of 

The Upper Room in the Con-

nection Center or at the 

church office. Beginning in 

March the church will no 

longer be ordering copies of 

The Upper Room. You can purchase copies of The 

Upper Room directly from the publisher in large 

print, small print or digital format.  

 

Visit www.upperroom.org and use the "Shop" link at 

the top right of the page to start a subscription. You 

can also visit the news section of our website 

stpaulumc.org for the link or call 800-972-0433. If 

you have any questions, contact Bobby Van Duyne, 

Senior Director of Ministry at 584-8165 x216 or 

bobby.v@stpaulumc.org. 

 

Lost and Found 
If you lose something on Sunday, like an earring, a 

sweater or glasses, check the church office lost and 

found during the week. Give us a call at 727-584-

8165 and we will check to see if your item has 

been turned in. 

http://store.churchinitiative.org/s.nl/it.A/id.2164/.f
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Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 

4-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg 

B) next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given 

a card that you will need to pick-up your child. 

 

Sunday Morning: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 are invited to attend their own 

worship and lessons in the Children's Ministry Center 

in Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

StPaulChildrensMinistry 

Our Current Study:  Jam Session 
This month kids are learning from biblical lessons 

about cooperation, working together to do more than 

you can do alone. “Two people are better than one. 

They can help each other in everything they do.” Ec-

clesiastes 4:9, NIrV  

 

Worship Arts Performs at Handi Thanksgiving 

this Wednesday 
Our Worship Arts class will not have their usual meet-

ing this Wednesday, instead they will take part in a 

special Handicapable worship! Kids should meet in 

the Student Room at 6 p.m. to prepare for worship at 

6:30 p.m.. Families are invited to join us for a free 

dinner at 5:30 p.m. Pick up your free tickets in the 

Connection Center today. 

 

Parents Night Out 
December 1: 5-9 PM 
Take the night off, 

while we take care of 

the kids! Children 

from infant through 

5th grade are invited to join us for a FREE PJ Party 

including dinner, games, a movie and more.  

Register online: stpaulumc.org 

SPUMCLighthouse 

Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Night 

Sometimes following God feels a little complicated. 

With so many rules to remember, prayers to pray, 

and guidelines for how we’re supposed to live, it’s 

easy for it all to feel overwhelming. In this series, as 

we look at how Jesus kept faith simple, we’ll see 

that it’s really all about doing one thing—the greatest 

thing.   

TONIGHT:  

Move people from a category to a  

conversation  

 
Students are invited to join us in the Mariposa Cafe 

for dinner at 5:30 p.m. followed by group games, 

exciting crowd breakers, passionate worship, biblical 

teaching, and a chance to connect with others 

through Small Groups. Dinner is $3. Register in ad-

vance on our website. Time together ends at 8 p.m. 

 

Serve at Thanksgiving FOR Pinellas 
On November 19 from 1—3 p.m. our Open Arms Min-

istry will be distributing turkeys and other food for 

Thanksgiving meals in our Christian Life Enrichment 

Center. Students are encouraged to be part of this 

FOR Pinellas event as we help welcome people and 

share food and Christ's love with those who attend. 

Sign up to help on the Connect Card. 

 

Student Calendar 
Visit our website at stpaulumc.org and use the 

dropdown "Students" menu to download this year's 

event calendar and see what we have planned for 

the rest of 2018, and for the coming year. You can 

also visit the Student section on our St. Paul app 

under ministries. 
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Thanksgiving Donations FOR Pinellas 
Our Open Arms Ministry will be giving out Thanksgiv-

ing turkeys and food items again this year, and we 

can use your help. You can make a donation toward 

the purchase of turkeys etc. by placing it in the offer-

ing plate or giving online. Just be sure to note that 

your giving is for "Open Arms Thanksgiving." Dona-

tions of Thanksgiving food items such as stuffing and 

green beans are also welcome. You can drop off food 

donations at the Druid Campus—2039 Druid Rd. in 

Clearwater, Monday-Thursday from 1-3 p.m.   

 

If you want to help give away food on distribution  

day, November 19 from 1-3 p.m., mark the Connec-

tion Card. 

 

Giving to Hurricane Victims in the Panhandle 
The people of the First United Methodist Church of 

Ormond Beach have challenged the Florida Annual 

Conference to help our sisters and brothers in the 

panhandle through a matching gift up to the amount 

of $500,000. Many of you have been asking how we 

can help the victims of Hurricane Michael, and this 

matching gift is a great way to double our impact for 

the panhandle.  

  

The conference has set up an online giving site 

where you can make a donation that will be included 

in the matching. You can visit stpaulumc.org for the 

link. You can also donate by check and mail to Flori-

da Annual Conference, 450 Martin Luther King, Jr. 

Ave., Lakeland, FL 33815-1522. Please make 

checks payable to The Florida Conference Treasurer 

with Hurricane Michael in the notation line. The con-

ference is asking that all gifts to be matched be giv-

en by December 31. These offerings will be distribut-

ed by Bishop David Graves and the cabinet of the 

Alabama-West Florida Annual Conference to local 

churches with the greatest needs. Thank you for your 

faithfulness and generosity!  

 

Help Decorate for Advent 
Join us on Wednesday, November 28 to help us dec-

orate the sanctuary and the Christian Life Enrich-

ment Center for advent. Meet at the sanctuary at 6 

p.m. and we will divide out decorating jobs from 

there.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Serve at Night of Hope Event 
It’s time for a revival! Our area is desperate for love, 

healing and guidance. It’s time for God’s people to rise 

up, and share the hope of the Gospel! St. Paul is taking 

part in an area-wide Night of Hope this December 2 at 

5 p.m. Tim Tebow and other special guests will join us 

and other area churches at Tropicana Field as we 

come together as a community of faith. It's going to be 

a night of faith and celebration, so mark your calen-

dars now.  

 

How to Volunteer 
Want to serve at this event? Ushers and greeters are 

still needed. Volunteers will need to attend one training 

on November 18 at 3 p.m. at Mission City Church. Vol-

unteers will be grouped to serve with people from their 

churches, so you will be able to serve with others from 

St. Paul. Volunteers must be at least 13 years old.  
 

If you want to volunteer, register online by tomorrow,  

Nov 12: noh2018.com  
 

If you need help with the online form, contact the 

church office and we can help you get signed up.  This 

is a great way for St. Paul to show we are FOR Pinellas! 

 

Open Arms Monthly 

Food Drive 
Starting in December we 

will host a monthly food 

drive on the first Sunday of 

each month to collect food 

for Open Arms. We will focus on one or two food items 

each month to help Open Arms stock up on specific 

staples. On Sunday, December 2 the food items are pasta 

and spaghetti sauce. You can drop your donation off in 

the sanctuary lobby before or after worship. 
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Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in in the of-

fering plate. You can call our prayer line at any time: 559-PRAY (7729). 

Hear Our Prayer 

Please pray for these people with immediate prayer needs: 

Aaron 

Aaron Medlin 

Adelynn 

Allison Hall 

Andrew Medlin 

Anne Davis 

Aubri & Jessi 

Audrey Talbert 

Aunt Veama 

Baby Charlotte 

Barbara & Rickie Martin 

Bernie 

Betty 

Blaze Rockwell 

Bob, Troy & Fay Hartel 

Bobbie  

Bobby Quinton 

Brad Jones  

Bran, Kami & Karaline 

Brian 

Bruce Medlin 

Bud Haskell 

Caitlynn Timberlake 

Carol Quinton 

Caroline Fields 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Chad M.  

Charlie Tucker 

Cliff Armbruster 

Connie Trank 

Cousin Audrey 

Curtis Bergakkes 

Dawn Green 

Dean Nelson 

Debbie Haines Mom & 

Eli 

DeYong Family 

Donna 

Duane Wells 

Elise Curtis' Brother 

Emily 

Faith Bishop 

Fred 

Gail Terbush 

Gary Cradick 

Gilbert Quinn  

Harold & Shirley Regis-

ter 

Harriett Phillips 

Jace Michael 

Jackson 

Jane Huter 

Jennifer 

Jenny Walter 

Jim  

Jim Ledford 

Joan Browder 

John Fady 

John Norris 

Jon Clicke 

Joseph Evanson 

Josh DeLoach 

Josiah Seitz 

Karen 

Karissa McCabe 

Kat Farhangi 

Kay McAndrew 

Kenneth  

Kenny Packard 

Kevin 

Kevin Thompson 

Kim Morris 

Kristi 

Kristi Burslem 

Larry Bucholtz 

Leane 

Libby Burke 

Linda 

Linda Weaver Hank 

Lois Thomson 

Marcus Jenkins 

Mardella Neff 

Margie Lovejoy 

Margie Stillwell 

Mariah McKimmie 

Marjorie Stanton 

Mark LaPolla 

Marquerite Buchanan's 

Daughter-in-law 

Meg, Jake, Dom & Char 

Meghann Timberlake 

Meredith 

Michael 

Michael P White 

Michelle & Jackson 

Michelle McKimmie 

Mickey & Dylan 

Mike  

Mike Constantinou 

Mike Whelan 

Missionaries 

Mychelle Jenkins 

Nancy Burns 

Our Church 

Our Country 

Our Daughters 

Pat Howell 

Patsy McLaughlin Bauer 

Peter H. 

Phyllis Spaulding 

Rich Stemboroski 

RLT 

Rodger, Connie & Ray 

Ron & Wanda Barker 

Ron Fowler 

Royce McCellough 

Ruth 

Samantha 

Sarah & Mellisa 

Schutzendorf Hallibur-

ton Family 

Sharon Herman 

Shirley 

Stephanie Prevost 

Stephanie Servass 

Steve W. 

Tammi Earley 

Terry B 

Thank You 

Todd Smyzer 

Tommy 

Travis Ward 

Tree of Life Synagogue 

Trevor Birt 

Uganda 

Walker-Huff family 

Welch family 

Witaker 

Youth, Children, Women 

Yvette Carter 

Zackary Kueker 

Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, November 11 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Worship        9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Sunday School     9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Worship     10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Homeless Meal                   3:30 PM 

Districtwide Worship    5:00 PM 

Student Ministry                   5:30 PM 

 

Monday, November 12 

Preschool Closed  

Girl Scouts     6:00 PM 

Boy Scouts      7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday,  November 13 

Sonrise Men's Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Music and Devotional  10:30 AM 

Jumpstart     5:00 PM 

Griefshare     6:00 PM 

UMW: Hannah     6:45 PM 

 
Wednesday, November 14 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

UMW: Dorcas     9:00 AM 

Handicapable Thanksgiving Worship 

and Dinner     5:30 PM 

Open Adult Volleyball    7:45 PM 

 
Thursday, November 15 

Men's Bible Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Prayer Shawl     4:30 PM 

Choir Rehearsal                       7:00 PM 

 
Friday, November 16 

Church Office Closed 

SKP Thanksgiving Lunch   12:00 PM 

   

Saturday, November 17 

Soaring Eagles     8:00 AM 

Basketball     8:15 AM 

Potluck and Auction    5:00 PM 
 

* 
 

If you have an event to schedule,  

contact us at  584-8165 or 

church@stpaulumc.org  
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Druid Campus: 2039 Druid Rd in Clearwater, 33764 

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

RCS Donates Supplies for 

Our Next Jubilee 
Earlier this month we re-

ceived a donation of school 

supplies from Religious Com-

munity Services for our next 

Jubilee! Donated supplies 

include crayons, pencils, glue, 

paper, binders and more —  

enough for hundreds of chil-

dren! What a blessing! Thanks to RCS for helping us 

provide supplies for children in our community!  

Thanks also to Arch, Anne, Dennis and Stephen for 

unloading the supplies! 

 

Thanks for Donating Candy! 
Because of your candy dona-

tions, we were able to host our 

booth at Largo's Spooktcaular 

event again this year. Our pre-

school and Children's Ministry 

were able to connect with lots 

of new families and kids at this 

event and be part of a great day 

for our community. Some of the 

families we met have already 

signed for Parents Night Out!  

 

Handicapable Shines at HUG Event 
Saturday, Nov. 3, St. Paul 

Handicapable Ministry was 

well represented at HUG’s 

(Help Us Gather) first Be-

yond Beautiful “A Night to 

Celebrate Individuals of all 

Abilities” at the Marriott 

Hotel at Sand Key. Handi-

capable celebrities who 

were honored for their ac-

complishments at the 

event included Andrea 

Spensiero, “Miss Fear-

less”, Heidi Fenton, “Miss 

Inspirational” and Dirk 

Howard, “Rays 1st Pitcher”.  

Several other Handicapable 

members appeared in video 

clips or were in attendance as well. 
 

For the past three years Handicapable has partnered 

with HUG for many of their local charity inclusion 

events. We look forward to partnering with HUG once 

again in 2019! Handicapable is so grateful for the 

generosity of HUG founder Robin Lally and her com-

mitment to improving the lives of God’s “Special Peo-

ple” in Pinellas County and beyond. 

Happy 100th  
Birthday to Bob 

McClintock! 

Student Fall Fest 
On Oct. 28 our Student 

Ministry gathered in the 

Pumpkin Patch to eat 

dinner, decorate pump-

kins, play games and win 

prizes. Special thanks to 

our "spicy" Student Min-

istry team (below) for all 

they do to make Student 

Ministry possible! 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Minister of Outreach and Missions  

Andrea, Dirk, Shaquonna, 

Kaylee 

Lorraine , Heidi, Calla, Andrea  

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org

